



Class 4 Newsletter



Autumn 1 3/10/25

Your child's learning is a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone the school office, come and see us or contact your child's teacher via email.

Staff Contact Details

Mrs L Griffin

l.griffin@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk

School Office Tel: 01772 729880

Certificate Winners

Week 1

Christian Value (D9): Maisy

For: showing courage and bravery.

Curriculum Award - Henry

<u>For:</u> using some fantastic technical

vocabulary.

<u> Star Writer – Jordan</u>

<u>For:</u> A great information text about the Tudors.

Week 2

Christian Value (D9) - Theo

For: showing kindness and friendship (given

by Gracie Mae).

Curriculum Award - Rylee

For: Putting 100% effort in to every lesson.

<u>Star Writer - Sophie</u>

For: Beautiful writing about friendship for

our RE wall display.



Thank you to everyone who came to our Autumn Praise Worship on Thursday. We enjoyed learning our poem "When We See The Harvest" using Makaton. All of the children did our class proud and we are extremely proud of them for their prosody and confidence.

Key Dates

<u>Sunday 12th October</u> Harvest Service St Christopher's Church 10:30am

<u>Wednesday 15th October</u> - Open Evening for prospective parents 4pm-6pm.

<u>Thursday 23rd October</u> - Harvest Day, wear colours of the South African flag and create a craft. £2 donation.

Friday 24th October - School closes for half term at 3.15pm.

Tuesday 4th November - School reopens @8:45am

<u>Tuesday 18th November and Wednesday 19th November</u> - Parents' Evenings (information to follow).

Class News

We have had a busy few weeks, with lots of learning happening in Class 4. In Maths, we have started our learning on mental strategies for addition and subtraction. Our new text in English has gripped the class, ask your child about Will Montague and his life in Chapters 1 and 2 of 'Treason' by Berlie Doherty. In RE, we have been reading a range of different Psalms and creating beautiful artwork in the style of Hannah Dunnett. As part of our Science learning, we have been looking at magnetism and what makes objects magnetic. In PSHE, we have been looking at what makes community and how people from different backgrounds can work together even though they have different views and opinions. As part of our learning in Computing, we have been looking at different digital devices and what makes a computer network. In History, we have been continuing our learning about the Tudors by learning about specific Tudor clothing. Ask your child about a ruff and a farthingale! Mrs Griffin 😉



Just a reminder to say Class 4 homework is their spelling sheet, maths homework and reading 3x per week, please. The children know to sign their reading diaries themselves when they have read (more than 3 reads would be amazing but we understand family life is busy!). Thank you.